December 10th, 2020
SLT Meeting 

SLT Members in Attendance: Mrs. Thus, Mr. Salama, Ms. Kelly, Mrs. Duran, Ms. Kaur, Mrs. Cole, Mrs. Orellana, Mrs. Bunay, Mr. Dong, Mrs. Hruska


1. Review of Minutes from November Meeting   	

2. Open House  
Kindergarten registration is from 12/11 to 1/21. There will be laptops available in the parent room and PTA will be available to help parents register. Parents will receive a notification in April. 

3. Food Drive 
Food drive is until December 18th. Clarification on having a toy drive as well, there will be a toy bin placed in the lobby for students to drop toys in. 

4. PAC Meeting   
A PAC meeting will take place on December 18th. Notices went out to all title 1 parents. 

5. Instructional Leadership Framework
There are 3 instructional priorities, we focus on priority two which is knowing every student well – knowing their needs/supports and using assessment data purposefully. In an effort to support our students we have a guidance counselor coming in once a week. We are also implementing iReady which is a Response to Intervention program for students. It starts with a baseline assessment which is differentiated for each student based on what they are capable of. It will be used for small groups. 

6. Assessments
In our school we have a running record program called Fountas and Pinnell which gives clarity on reading levels for students and we also incorporate the written part to align with our instructional focus. In math we used the Envisions program and they have an assessment after each topic. For pre-k we use Screeners. 
Our MOSLs are the NYC Performance Task that the students take in September and again in April/May.

7. PTA Cardz for Kidz 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The PTA wants to promote kindness and sending cards to kids in the hospitals. The SLT committee spoke about December being too quick of a turn around and it is something that we can set for February. PTA will request supplies from parents to help create the cards. 



